AMERICAN SOCIETY OF

SAFETY PROFESSIONALS

Central lllinois Chapter

Chapter Meeting
Friday December 6, 2025 at 11:30am
Member Appreciation!!

The meeting topic will be Central lllinois Chapter Member Appreciation!!

All Central lllinois Chapter Members that register to attend the meeting will be
presented with a Certificate of Appreciation, listing their total years of ASSP
membership!

There will be a special presentation to Don Cooper and Steve Nolan, who
have both attained 50 years of ASSP Membership!

We will also share some historical information about the Central lllinois
Chapter!

All members in attendance are welcome to share any special memories
involving the Chapter or any of our long time chapter members! Come to
celebrate your membership and network with your fellow members!!

What: Member Appreciation



When: Friday December 6, 2024 at 11:30am — 1:30pm

Where: Avanti’s Italian Restaurant — 3302 E. Empire St. Bloomington, IL
61704

Lunch will be provided for all attendees! Registration for a certificate closes
at 4pm on December 4, 2024.

Please register on the Events page! https://cil.assp.org/events/friday-
december-6-2024-chapter-meeting-member-appreciation/
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